

Headley Lane Headley Park Bristol BS13 7QB

Tel/Fax: 0117 903 1511

Email: office@headleypark.bristol.sch.uk
Website: www.headleypark.bristol.sch.uk

Twitter: @HeadleyParkPri

18/11/16

Dear parents/guardians

Year 5 have been invited by Bristol City Council to take part in the One Tree per Child Project on Tuesday 22nd November. We will be walking the children to the site (just off Bridgewater Road) in the morning, where they will take part in forest planting.

The children will be provided with instruction, tools and gloves for the activity, but will need to bring wellies to change into and ensure they are dressed appropriately (a warm and waterproof coat).

This promises to be a fun and rewarding activity to help the local community. We thank you in advance for your continued support.

Mrs Pryde & Miss Murphy